
From: Steven Jasperson
Sent: Sunday, March 5, 2023 12:25 PM
To: info@cherriots.org
Subject: Partition Property

I have been instructed to contact Salem-Keizer Transit by the Marion County Planning due to my desire 
to divide my property into (3) Three Partitions. The Address is 2886 Brooks Ave NE. Salem, OR 97301.
I just need a response from you regarding your approval for this change to my property.
Best Regards,
Steve Jasperson
503 990-5007

Sent from Mail for Windows


